
 

 

Constitution and Bylaws Report 
 
Report by: PCC Larrie Taylor, Chairperson  
          
 
Date Report Sent: May 1, 2018 
 
There have been no proposed amendments submitted since the last Council meeting, therefore, 
the only required changes to be presented at the MD Convention are those accepted at the 
February Council meeting. 
 
CC Jon Whitman and VCC John Kirry have struck a committee to merge the MD19 Policy 
Manual Committee and C&BL Committee.  The ad hoc committee is also to review each of our 
documents to identify redundancies and overlaps. The initial meeting of this committee will be 
held in conjunction with the May Council meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


